(Letter to Adolf Meyer)

1st May, 1912

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.

Dear Meyer,

I am glad you fell that the opening should not take place until the Clinic is in order, and I dore say late next Spring it would be far inough advanced. I suppose it would be quite possible to arrange the course so that the man could take your clinics, and I am sure they will be attractive to a great many practitioners in the town. The outlook is fascinating, and I am sure you will have your plans so far advanced next Fall that we could have a good chat about them.

I wish we could have seen you here in England.

Sincerely yours.

WM. OSLER.

P.S. (handwriting )

I have just gotten back from a delightful jaunt in (964 ?)